
Ortiz Middle School 
SDMC Meeting 

February 20, 2019 
 

Meeting Minutes 
 
Attendance 
 

Name Title Present  Name Title Present 

Arvizu, Myriam School-based staff Y  Johnson, Dorothy Teacher Y 

Benitez, Amanda  Non-instructional staff Y  Johnson, Michael Teacher  

Booher, Rewa School-based staff Y  Johnson, Natasha Parent  

Boze', Lisa School-based staff Y  Ortiz, Gabriel Business Member  

Brown, Jesseye Teacher Y  Reyes, Rudy Community Member Y 

Davis, Jasmine Teacher   Shewcraft, Maryah Teacher Y 

Espindola, Jennifer Parent   Soto III, Benito Interim Principal Y 

Garcia, Tina Chairperson Y  Canales, Azucena Non-Member  

Hart, Evelyn Teacher Y     

 
 
Welcome 
Ms. T. Garcia opened the meeting at 4:08 p.m. and welcomed the members to the meeting. 
 
Reading/Approval of Minutes 
Ms. T. Garcia read the minutes from the January 23, 2019 meeting. The minutes were approved as written. 
 
Modified Teacher Appraisal and Development System (M-TADS) 
T. Garcia explained that the purpose of the meeting was to review the proposed changes to the Teacher Appraisal and 
Development System (TADS) for next school year. The district is requiring all campuses to hold a meeting during the month 
of February to review the proposed changes and to reach a consensus on a list of survey questions.  
 
T. Garcia provided copies of the PowerPoint presentation and survey questions to all members present. T. Garcia then 
showed the district-provided M-TADS presentation outlining the proposed changes. After the presentation, discussion 
ensued over the survey questions until a consensus was formed. The results were provided to Mr. Soto for input into the 
principal’s survey sent by the district. 
 
Other Issues/Concerns 
No other issues or concerns were brought forth. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:53 p.m. 
 
 


